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November Program 

Saturday, November 12, 2022 

10:00 am – 12:00 noon 

Southglenn Library 

6972 S Vine St, Centennial, CO 80122 

 

Please join us November 12th for an engaging program and 

conversation on cyber security.  Our presenter, Teressa Gehrke, 

is the founder of PopCykol.  An emerging cyber security 

awareness company, PopCykol stands for Protecting Our 

Precious Curious Kids Online. 

 

Teressa will present information about online safety and privacy.  Topics discussed include passwords, 

multi-factor authentication, phishing, and resolving email hacks.  These "PopCykol Tips" will provide 

useful guidance and tactics to safeguard your identity and data online in an easy manner. 

 

Teressa earned a master’s degree in anthropology and international development from Colorado State 

University and studied network security at Arapahoe Community College (ACC).  She has worked in 

cyber security since 2014 as a technical writer and customer experience consultant. Teressa uses her 

anthropology education to understand how human behavior interacts with technology and how it 

impacts security awareness and education.  

 

She facilitates learning while integrating her creative skills, as an award-winning kids’ music singer-

songwriter, bringing to life PopCykol’s penguin mascots.  The penguins teach families how to improve 

their online security and privacy.  PopCykol provides engaging edutainment with positive reinforcement 

through its online school. Teressa has taught cyber security classes for youth at ACC as a part-time 

instructor.  She was recently nominated for Cybersecurity Woman of the Year by United Cybersecurity 

Alliance.  Learn more about PopCykol’s courses, events, and how to book engagements by visiting 

www.popcykol.com. 
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